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My Ref:
Aim High @ Aim Higher
Your Ref:
Christmas Performance at St Mark’s Church and Christmas Dinner
Dear Parent/Carer, 13/12/2017

Unfortunately, due to the icy paths around St Mark’s Church, we have had to cancel today’s
rehearsal for our Christmas production. As a result, we have had to re-arrange our schedule of
performances to include rehearsal time.

We have taken the decision to cancel tomorrow’s performance in order to give the children time to
rehearse. On Friday, the Christmas production will take place at St Mark’s Church as planned.
However, the production will only include Years 3, 4 and 6.

We have taken the decision to include Year 5’s parts in the Christmas performance within their
pantomime performance next week as scheduled instead of joining the rest of the academy at the
church on Friday. With only one performance at the church, extra space is required to fit in the large
audience that will be attending on Friday.

This has not been an easy decision to make but we feel that this is the only way that all year groups
could perform in front of their parents before the Christmas break. The inclement weather
conditions and unavailability of the church next week have led to this decision. We hope that you
understand.

In addition, Christmas Dinner has been rescheduled for Thursday 14" December. We would still
love the children to ‘Dress Chrissmassy’. As they will now be walking up to the church tomorrow,
please ensure they wear appropriate clothing, maybe a Christmas jumper, Christmas glasses or

maybe a Christmas hat! We are all very much looking forward to getting the festivities underway!

Should you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact the office and we will
assist in any way that we can.

Yours sincerely,

Ocker Hill Academy
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